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May 14, 2024 
 
 
Paddock Publications, Inc., Managing Editor/Local News     
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Cancellation of May 27, 2024, Park Board Meeting 
 
In accordance with the State of Illinois Open Meetings Act, please be advised that the 
Board of Park Commissioners of the Palatine Park District has canceled its Park Board 
meeting on Monday, May 27, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in observance of the Memorial Day 
Holiday. The next Park Board Meeting will be on Monday, June 10, 2024, 5:00 p.m., at the 
Village of Palatine, 200 East Wood Street in Palatine in Community Room B  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Lisa Allie 
Executive Assistant/Board Secretary 
Palatine Park District 
 
 


